DRrRAFTER’'S NOTE LRB-0904/1dn
FROM THE JK:Kjfirs
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

November 18, 2004

Representative Wieckert:

This bill is similar to 2003 Assembly Bill 704, except that it reflects the changes made
by 2003 Wisconsin Act 267. Please note that the Department of Revenue may
recommend amending the dates in the initial applicability section to reflect the
passage of time. Please contact me if you have any questions.

Joseph T. Kreye

Legislative Attorney

Phone: (608) 266—2263

E-mail: joseph.kreye@legis.state.wi.us



